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Each week we invite you to pray for one of our congregations. Currently 
the COVID-19 pandemic has restricted travel to take pictures.  There are 
three congregations who have yet to be listed, we will lift them up as soon 
as possible.  So, we are lifting up again congregations that are previous 
Prayer Churches of the Week as we can all use a little extra prayer in 
these trying times. 
 
This week we lift up for your consideration First Presbyterian Church of 
Columbus, WI and Bethany Presbyterian Church of Randolph, WI. These 
two congregations have been yoked to other congregations in the past, but 
after several years on their own entered a partnership in 2019. Both 
congregations are small in size, (Columbus 28 and Randolph 35) but 
perform important mission in their respective communities. Bethany Church 
has become well known for their active Puppet ministry which involves their 
youth members and FPC Columbus is a bulwark in the ecumenical work of 
the village. Please remember all these good people in your prayers this 
week.  


